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As we look forward to the coming year, we want to ensure that our plans and activities
reflect the interests and needs of our valued members. Your input is crucial in shaping

the direction of our organization, and we would love to hear your ideas and
suggestions!

Whether you have thoughts on new events, programs, workshops, or any other
initiatives, please share them with us. Your feedback will help us create a more vibrant

and engaging community that benefits everyone.

Please send your ideas to AORNCT0701@gmail.com, or join us at our upcoming member
meetings (listed below). Let's work together to make the next year our best one yet!

Thank you for being an essential part of AORN CT!

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
July 19th: 
-Educational Chapter Event at Flemings
Steakhouse (waitlist only at this time)
August 7th: 
-Educational Chapter Event at Ivy Rehab*
October 25-26th:
-Periop CONNECT Conference 
November date TBD:
-Virtual Bingo Fundraiser for AORN Foundation 

On June 1st, Team Periop Promenade proudly participated in the
American Lung Association's LungForce Walk. The event raised over
$53K for lung cancer research and awareness—a record-breaking

achievement! Thank you to everyone who attended!

AORN CT Chapter is giving back to its membership
through offering a limited number of membership

grants that are eligible for  reimbursement of a 1-year
membership package for new and renewing members

of AORN. Details on our website.
Apply today!  

AORN Member Benefits 2024

*Changes may apply

We want to
hear from

you!

 Donate until July 1st: http://action.lung.org/goto/periop 

aornct.nursingnetwork.com


